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RISK ASSESSMENT REPORT

The Board considered a report by the Assessor/Electoral Registration
Officer which provided a review of the Board’s Risk Management
Strategy.

The Board had agreed its Risk Management Strategy in 2012. The
Strategy had now been reviewed and a revised Strategy was presented. A
revised risk assessment for the service was also presented.

The Board agreed the Risk Management Strategy and noted the current
general risk assessment analysis for all functions.



